We give it to you straight-

REACH Annex XVII

Regulation (EU) 2018/1513 & 2018/675 amending Annex XVII to Regulation (EC)
1907/2006 (REACH)

February 4, 2021

Dear Valued Customer,

In order to comply with our responsibilities, we have reviewed the REACH Regulation as
applicable to the products we supply.

We have reviewed the current listing of “SVHC's" including substances classified as
carcinogenic, mutagenic or toxic for reproduction "CMR" Category 1A or 1B and have determined
that none of the items on the list are present on/or in the materials we supply. Our suppliers
have confirmed to us that the product(s) they manufacture do not contain any chemical
compounds through its latest release dated 1/19/2021, and are subject to periodic
independent testing to ensure the continued compliance with the REACH Regulations.

We will continue to monitor and update the REACH requirements in conjunction with our
vendors.

Sincerely,
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Kim Gravel ?

Quality Coordinator
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